
 

Dura Vermeer-De Nijs Atrium V.o.f. building consortium 

 
To residents and users of the Atrium Building area in Zuidas 

 

Amsterdam, 11 January 2018 

 

Dear neighbours,        

 

This is the final letter you will receive from the Atrium building consortium. You live and/or work near 

the construction site for the underground car park and the two new towers at the Atrium Building on 

the corner of Strawinskylaan and Parnassusweg. We would like to inform you about the current state 

of affairs.  

 

Car park and towers now complete 

The underground car park has been completed and has been in use for some time now. Both towers 

have also been completed. In the coming months, we will only be finishing work on some remaining 

parts of the building including the facades on the ground floor of the existing tower. We do not expect 

this work to cause any inconvenience. Several tenants have already moved into the towers.  

 

Bicycle path 

The bicycle path that crosses the construction site (parallel to Parnassusweg) is currently still closed. 

The City is currently still working on this area and trees were planted in December. In the coming 

weeks, the City plans to start constructing the bicycle paths and pavements. Once this work is 

complete, the bicycle path will open again. The construction consortium will also perform some small-

scale renovation work in and around Parnassusweg. 

 

Looking back 

We look back on a wonderful project, working in a very special location visible from the A10 South. 

Soon we will be bidding this Zuidas construction site a fond farewell. We would like to thank all of you 

for your patience and understanding.   

 

 

We hope you have a great 2018!  

 

Sincerely,  

Dura Vermeer-De Nijs Atrium V.o.f. building consortium 


